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Please do not make changes to our already amazing voting system. There is no 

evidence to support the claim that this would be beneficial in any way. Having people 

standing in lines and taking time off work (if they even can) will not help the people of 

Oregon in any way. This is simply a ploy to make it harder to vote.  


